
 

 

Friday 27 January 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Strike Action: Wednesday 1st February 2023. Important notice to parents, carers and pupils.  
 
The National education Union (NEU) represents a large number of teachers at Manor High School. This 
union will be taking industrial action in the form of a strike on Wednesday 1st February.  
 
As you know, we always prioritise safety and learning and so, after careful consideration, we have 
decided that the school will be open only to identified groups on the day of the strike.  

• The school will be open only to Year 11 and to a number of other pupils who have been 
identified and whose families will be contacted separately.  

• All other year groups will receive work online via Satchel One for them to complete. 
 

A limited number of eligible pupils will be invited into school. You will be contacted directly if this 
includes your child.  
 
Provision will be made for pupils in receipt of free school meals: 

• Any pupils in Year 11, or those who have been invited in to school through eligibility, will 
access meals as normal, although there may be a more limited menu available. 

• For those not in school, packed lunches will be provided that can be collected by students 
either on the day or in advance. Please complete the following online form by Monday 30 
January at 11.00am (https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/B75LNLR) to confirm your 
requirements for eligible children (i.e. all siblings). 
 

We appreciate that the industrial action will cause disruption to school and family routines on the 
day(s) affected. In the meantime, we all hope that the dispute and the issues over which the industrial 
action has arisen are resolved as soon as possible. 
 
Thank you for your support, through these challenging times. We have found ways of supporting 
examination classes and our pupils who are deemed particularly vulnerable and we are grateful for 
your patience during this period. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Liam D Powell 
Headteacher  
 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/B75LNLR

